
 
Good Morning Warriors, 
 
We hope that you have enjoyed your summer and are ready to continue our educational journey this year.  We 
have a lot in store for you and we are excited to welcome you all back into full time, in-person learning at the 
high school.  Below are a couple of items that we want to share with you all to ensure that you are prepared for 
our school start. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you all back into our building! 
 

Computer Services In order to ensure that you have everything needed for success in 
your classes, we need to know if your computer is in working 
condition or if it needs repairs.  The information provided by the 
form below will help the Boys' Latin Technology department 
prepare for the upcoming school year. Please fill out the brief 
survey as accurately as possible by clicking on the link 
below.  Please complete the form ASAP. 
  
www.Bit.ly/BLcomputer 

Student Orientation Week    

Tuesday  

September 
7th 

Wednesday 

 September 
8th 

Thursday 

September 
9th 

Friday 

September 
10th 

10th  grade 
ONLY 

8AM-1:30PM 

11th grade 
ONLY 

8AM-1:30PM 

12th grade 
ONLY 

8AM-1:30PM 

All students  

Full Day of 
School 

Students are 
late after 
8:00AM 

  
We will review the material that will be presented and all 
deployment during our staff orientation.    

School Uniform Boys’ Latin will return to full uniform.  The official Boys’ Latin 
High School uniform is purchased from Flynn & O’Hara located 
at 30 E. Baltimore Pike Clifton Heights, PA 19018 or online 
at www.flynnohara.com. Only purchases made from the official 
school uniform provider guarantees that the uniform is 
acceptable (please see the attached uniform document for all 
prices and details). 
  
The uniform will consist of: 

http://www.bit.ly/BLcomputer
http://www.flynnohara.com/


 

-Khaki Poly/Cotton Men’s Pants 
-Blue Long Sleeve Button-down Collared Shirt 
-Navy Polyester Blazer with School Logo 
-Black Leather Belt 
-Maroon/Navy Striped Tie 
-Black Leather Men’s Eastland Oxford Shoe 
-Black Socks 
  
*Due to warm temperatures, Warriors may substitute the 
top-half of the uniform with the Maroon Short Sleeve 
Collared Shirt with the School Logo until October 1. 

Rosters & PowerSchool 
Information 
  

Your rosters and PowerSchool log ins will be given during 
orientation. 

Back to School Townhall We will host a Virtual Townhall on Wednesday, September 1, 
2021 from 5:30-6:30pm.  During the townhall, we will review our 
return to school plan and answer all questions pertaining to a full 
in-person return. 

 
Best, 
 
Principal Eros Uthman-Olukokun 
 


